
Camera Policy – Camping ’t Noorder Sandt 

(Engels) 

To ensure the safety of our guests, staff, and property, our premises are equipped with 
security cameras in designated areas. We strictly comply with current privacy legislation, in 
particular the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). 

Where are the cameras located? 

The cameras are strategically placed in public and communal areas, such as: 

• Entrances and exits of the premises 
• Main paths and access roads 
• Common buildings (e.g., reception, bicycle storage) 

No cameras are placed in areas where individuals have a reasonable expectation of privacy, 
such as inside chalets, bathrooms, or toilets (see also Article 8 ECHR – right to privacy). 

Purpose of video surveillance 

Camera surveillance is intended to: 

• Increase safety on the premises 
• Prevent and record vandalism, theft, or other incidents 
• Assist in the resolution of damage or disputes 

Legal basis: Under the GDPR, video surveillance is permitted if there is a "legitimate 
interest" (Article 6(1)(f) GDPR), provided the impact on individual privacy is kept to a 
minimum. 

Retention period of footage 

Footage is not retained longer than necessary. As standard, we apply a maximum retention 
period of 28 days, unless an incident requires longer storage. After this period, footage is 
automatically deleted. 

Access and security 

• Only authorized personnel have access to the footage. 
• The footage is stored on a secured system. 
• No footage is shared with third parties unless legally required (e.g., upon request by 

police or judicial authorities). 
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